Meeting of the UBC Network on Youth Issues in Kolding 17- 18 May 2004 

On the 17th to 18th of May the Network on Youth Issues had a working group meeting in Kolding, Denmark. The Youth Chronicle was the first issue that was brought up, which is put together by Tina Jönsson. There are still some cities that have not written their chronicle. We decided the dead line to the 31st of May. 

The website, which Aurimas Simkus is working with, is almost finished. Still left to do is a short presentation of each city, Kennet Dam Pedersen will do a draft of a standard form for the information each city should put on the website. 

Anna Olsson informed about EU financing. The possibility to get EU-funding depends on the activities of the network. Sandra Weidemann informed about news from the Baltic Sea Region.

To fulfil our aim, to monitor the agenda and documents of the UBC from a youth perspective, each member of the working group will be responsible to monitor one Commission in particular.

The next working group meeting will take place in Riga, the 14th –16th of October and the Youth Conference will take place in September 2005. 

